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Good Day,

We write today to voice our concerns over the election rule changes currently being proposed
by the Colorado Secretary of State.

We believe that these proposed changes will undermine the integrity and validity of the
individual Citizen’s vote here in Colorado.

Elections are meaningless if the election process does not insure that each and every vote from
each and every Citizen is counted and reported accurately.

The proposed rule changes lever to create a system the exact opposite of what is required to
insure that Colorado elections are honest, accurate and transparent.

As Colorado Citizens and registered voters, we submit these petitions to express our grave
concerns for the integrity of the election process in here in Colorado.

Concerned Citizens,

Michael and Kathleen Eubank
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